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W H A T  S U P P O R T  W I L L  M Y
D A U G H T E R  G E T  I F  S H E  I S
S T R U G G L I N G  I N  M A T H S ?
We complete assessments every half term to identity any
student who needs additional support and the teacher and
key stage 3 coordinator will put support in place if required

2 D O  Y O U  G E T  S E T  I N
M A T H S ?
We do normally set in maths from year 7 to 11. Although
currently we have mixed ability groups in years 7 to 9

3 W H A T  G C S E  E X A M  B O A R D  D O
Y O U  U S E ?
We complete the GCSE maths and GCSE statistics both
with the exam board Pearson Edexcel . Students can select
GCSE statistics as one of their options for year 10

4 D O  Y O U  G E T  S T U D E N T S  T O  S I T
T H E  G C S E  M A T H S  E A R L Y ?
No, we have all students take their GCSE maths in the
May/June exam period in year 11

5 H O W  D O  Y O U  S E T  H O M E W O R K ?
We set worksheet homework as well as online
homework tasks and use Microsoft teams with our classes

W H A T  T O P I C S  W I L L  M Y
D A U G H T E R  B E  S T U D Y I N G ?

We cover a range of topics from number, algebra, geometry
, statistics and probability and ratio. We publish the topics
that we cover in each year group on our school website 
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